FACT SHEET

Dedicated Medicaid Intake Specialists

Discharge issues or difficulty with LTC placements?

If these are contributing to staff burnout and the depletion of critical
resources at your hospital, our new program can help.

The Oregon Department of Human Services (ODHS) through the office of
Aging and People with Disabilities (APD) now offers contracts with
dedicated staff to determine Medicaid Long-Term Care (LTC) eligibility.

How it benefits you:

Dedicated Medicaid Intake Specialists (DIS) focus exclusively on your
hospital, offering an array of services to ensure the fastest and safest
discharge possible.

Their services include:

e CAPS assessments to determine consumer eligibility for Medicaid
LTC Services.

e Coordination with local APD offices to ensure financial determinations
are scheduled.

e Assistance with access to supports needed to complete financial
eligibility determinations.

e Coordination with hospital staff to determine which residents are

ready for discharge and need to be assessed for services.

Timely updates for hospitals on eligibility and placement status.

Assistance with LTC placements to ensure swift and safe discharge.

Cost: $9,133 per month full-time / $4,567 part-time.

Transition Coordinators and Eligibility Specialist contracts are also options.
For more information on this program and its benefits, please contact:

Joel Sayre, Contract Administrator

503-779-4109 /joel.c.sayre@dhsoha.state.or.us
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